
From: Ryan Burnaugh <RyanBurnaugh@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/12/2016 3:26:38 PM

Subject: Re: Executive Budget Briefing: Friday, January 15, 2016 at 8:00 AM

See you then. Thanks!

Ryan L. Burnaugh
Research Analyst
SC House of Representatives
Ways & Means Committee
803.734.3092

Confidentiality Notice : The information contained in this message and any attached documents are 
intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized 
recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless 
required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received document(s). The 
recipient is also required to destroy the information after its stated need has been fulfilled.
If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the 
intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken 
in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information contained therein is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying to this message and delete this email and any attachments from your 
computer.

On Jan 12, 2016, at 3:20 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hope all is well. The Governor's staff will be holding an Executive Budget briefing on Friday, 1/15 at 8:00 a.m. 
in the Statehouse Auditorium.
Please reply if you plan to attend. We look forward to seeing you on Friday and working with you this session. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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